P.O. BOX 5001, MANZIN!
SWAZILAND

TELEPHONE: (09268) 505 3217
E-mail: st.theresa@swazi.net

ST THERESA’S
PRIMARY SCHOOL

4" July 2011

Rotarians

This note serves to confirm and appreciate the reading books we received from you. Indeed they came
at the right time when we are encouraging our pupils to read more in order for them to sharpen their

skills and knowledge.

Mr. Dan Dlamini { Principal}
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30® June 2011

The President

Rotary Club of Manzini
PO Box

MANZINI

Dear Sir

RE — DONATION OF LIBRARY BOOKS

On behalf of the school of the above address, I take this opportunity to thank you very, very
much for the kind donation of library books presented to the school by Fr. Martin SDB on
Thursday 30® June 2011. This donation came at the right time when we are busy re-stocking our
library. Thank you very much and may God bless!

Sincerely yours
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ST. THERESA’S HIGH SCHOOL

P.O.BOX 26
MANZINI
SWAZILAND

VERITAS _
TELEPHONE: 2505 2419

The Director

Rotary Club
Manzini

Dear Sir/Madam

The staff member, students and the whole St.Theresa’s High School community would
like to express their sincere gratitude for the generous donation of books received on the
23" June 2011 from your organization.

We are pleased to inform you that these will go a long way in upgrading the school’s
library” an essential academic facility which is continuously utilized by both the students
and teachers to read for pleasure and research purposes.

Financial constraints emanating form the fact the school relies on money form parents
inhibit the school’s ability to upgrade the library. In addition’ our school fees programme
aims at keeping fees to a bare minimum to make education accessible to many. So, we
would highly appreciate receiving more donations in future.

Thank you
Yours truly,
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Mrs Zandile Howe
Headteacher
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P. O. Box 1241
MANZINI
M200
Swaziland ‘ .
Tel: (00268) 2505 3466

30 June 2011

Manzini Rotary Club
P.O.Box
MANZINI

Dear Sir / Madam

Thank you very much for the books we have received from the Rotary Club.

| We thank you even for Martin who brought them to us. These books will be of great help
to our school library.

Thank you once again.

Yours faithfully

T
e

(HEADTEACHER)




Salesian

P.0.Box 95 Tel: 505-6859
Manzini Fax: 505-6859
MANZINI ROTARY
DEAR SIR/ MADAM
RE: BOOK DONATION

We hereby write to sincerely thank you for the book donation that we
received on the 20™ of June 2011. Your assistance couldn’t have come at an
opportune time. Our students really appreciate the books and they are using
them profitably as well as our teachers.

MAY God richly bless your for this kind gesture.

- Kind Regards SALESIAN BIGH SCHOGL
ks ENGLISHH.O.D.

Ms Xolile Lokothwgyg HOD, Ezngl]&h i



PO. Box 5111 _
Manzini M200 Tel: (+268) 506 0362

Swaziland Fax: (+268) 506 0362
E-mail: saleps@swazi.net

The Administrator
Manzini Rotary Club
P.O. Box

MANZINI

Dear Sir/Madam
Salesian Primary School would like to express its gratitude to the caring club
for giving them such a wonderful and valuable asset, that is the container

and the library books.

It has come at the right time when we greatly needed its use. The school
was still planning to build its library for the children.

We thank you in abundance for contributing in the moulding of useful
future citizens of the country.

We really appreciate what you have done for us.
Yours faithfully
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Zodwa Dlamini
Acting Principal




LIVING WATERS PRE & PRIMARY SCHOOL

P. O. Box 376
Manzini M200, Swaziland
Tel/Fax 505 2857

E-mail: ws@swazi.net

24" June 2011

MANZINI ROTARY CLUB
MANZINI
SWAZILAND

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: APPRECIATION FOR BOOK DONATION

On behalf of Living Waters Pre and Primary School we would like to express our heartfelt
gratitude for the book donation received by the school.

Your contribution will certainly revive the spirit of reading amongst our learners and for
that we are immensely grateful. We believe that these books will have a positive impact
on the learners’ academic results.

We hope that your good works continue to flourish as you empower our future leaders
and citizens.
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Yours Faithfully School Stafp</5
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SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
B. VILANE




